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6th May – Bank Holiday 

24th May – Dress Down Day (Bottles) 

27th May – Bank Holiday 

30th May – LKS2 Sports Day (TBC) 

31st May – INSET DAY 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Welcome Back! We hope you have all had a lovely, restful Easter break.  

The Titanic – This will be our learning focus this half term, and we have already been discussing what the children already 
know about this important event in history. As always if you have any resources that you think would be beneficial to our 

topic, please send them in with your child to share with the class.  

Sports Day – LKS2 Sports Day is set to take place on Thursday 30th May. More information will be coming out to you shortly 
about how the day will be organised, but parents and carers will be invited to attend for the afternoon races. 

Home Learning – Please continue to encourage your child to access Microsoft Teams, Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars on a 
regular basis. It does filter through in lessons when they have done that extra bit of consolidation at home. We are re-

launching TT Rockstars this term and we are excited to be able to hand out some certificates as the children achieve their 
Rock Status! 

PE Kits – Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school at all times. It is important that they have both an indoor 
and outdoor kit available, especially as we have sports day coming up soon and we may well be doing extra practices for this.  

Outdoor Learning – Please be aware that our weekly outdoor learning session will now take place on a Friday. However, with 
the weather improving we will be getting outside as much as possible over this next term, so please be aware that Outdoor 
Learning will not just be confined to our ‘Outdoor Learning Area’ at the side of school. We will also be incorporating learning 

outside into other areas of the curriculum during this term. 

Mrs Callister, Mrs Crellin and Mrs Moore are available to contact via Class Dojo if you have any queries or concerns, 
but you can also catch us after school or contact us through the school office if required: 

OnchanEnquiries@sch.im 
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